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Reading 1 
Responsorial Psalm 

Reading II 
Gospel  

 
 
 
 
 

                         
                                 FOOD FOR THE WEEK 
 
 
2 Kings 5.14-17 
The Lord has revealed his victory in the sight of the nations 
2 Timothy 2.8-13 
Luke 17.11-19 
 
I can take kindness for granted and do not bother to say thanks. It was the stranger, the Samaritan, who took 
the trouble to go back to Jesus. The other nine went off happily, feeling, "Sure that only what the 
rabbis/doctors/healers are there for." 
 
Thank you, Lord, that l am alive and able to speak to you; that l have access to your word in Sacred Space. 
May I always count my blessings 
 
 

 
MASSES 

Saturday Oct.19, 2013 St. Malachy @ 7:00 p.m. Bernadette Weatherdon, by Ann & Bill Price  
Marjorie Miller(10th Anniversary), by the family 

Sunday Oct. 20, 2013 OLV @ 9:00 a.m. Norah Renwick by the Estate 
All Parishioners of OLV & St. Malachy Parishes 

 
 
INTERVIEW WITH POPE FRANCIS: 
 
 Pope Francis has granted a lengthy interview, published in the Italian Jesuit magazine "La Civilta 
Cattolica" and simultaneously in another sixteen magazines linked to the Society of Jesus throughout the world. 
The interview was the result of three private meetings and more than six hours of discussion between the Pope 



and the editor of "La Civilta Cattolica", Fr. Antonio Spadaro, during the month of August at the Santa Marta 
guesthouse.  
 In the interview, more than thirty pages long, the Pope talks frankly about himself, his artistic and literary 
tastes, and his experience in the Society of Jesus and as archbishop of Buenos Aires. He defines himself as "a 
sinner. This is the most accurate definition. It is not a figure of speech, a literary genre. I am a sinner." 
 Because the interview is too long to reproduce for the bulletin, the following website: 
americamagazine.org/pope-interview has reproduced the translation of the complete text of the original Italian.  
It is entitled “A Big Heart Open to God”.  We have also added a link on our website. 
 
CANADIAN CONFERENCE OF CATHOLIC BISHOPS (CCCB): 
 
 There is a new President of the CCCB – the Most Reverend Paul-André Durocher and Bishop of the 
Archdiocese of Gatineau.   
 The Catholic Bishops of Canada were in Plenary Assembly all last week at the Hotel Mont-Gabriel, 
Sainte-Adèle, Quebec.  The meeting concluded with the opening remarks of the Most Reverend Paul-André 
Durocher, Archbishop of Gatineau, as he begins his two-year term as President (2013-2015). Archbishop 
Durocher thanked his predecessor as President, the Most Reverend Richard Smith, Archbishop of Edmonton.  
 For the third time in the history of the CCCB, the Catholic television network Salt + Light TV broadcast 
live a number of the Plenary events, both on the Internet as well as on television. These Plenary broadcasts can 
still be watched by accessing the CCCB Website www.cccb.ca or on Salt + Light video library at 
http://saltandlighttv.org/. 
 In addition to the Salt + Light broadcasts from the Plenary, all CCCB texts published to date on the 
Plenary – including the President’s report and the news releases – are available on the CCCB website 
 
WANTED: ENGLISH-SPEAKING SENIORS FOR RESEARCH PROJECT 
 
English-speaking seniors (55+) in the Buckingham area are invited to fill out an important survey on 
Monday, October 21, 2013 from 1:30 – 2:30 at Our Lady of Victory Church at 490 Charles St. This 
province wide survey aims to find out the experiences and views of seniors on public and community 
services. It also looks at language barriers when accessing services and information as well as social 
support networks and living conditions. Results of the survey will be available to participants and the 
public in the spring of 2014. 
 
The survey consists of 50 multiple choice questions and is completely anonymous. A trained facilitator, 
Maureen Ricard, will be available to assist you fill out the survey and answer your questions at the 
session. 
.  
Please, remember, English speaking seniors in Quebec have needs, challenges and priorities that are 
unique within the larger senior population in Quebec. Let’s make this WORK ! 
 
To RSVP or for more information please contact: Maureen Ricard at 819-986-8161. 
Refreshments will be provided. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS FOR OLV: 
Our Lady of Victory has an urgent need for Eucharistic Ministers, Servers, Ushers and   
Lectors. If you or any one you know would like to help out in any of these areas please contact  Isabel 
Laframboise of the Liturgy Committee for more information. She may be reached at 819-986-3491. 
 
WARDENS MEETING: There will be a meeting of the OLV wardens on Thursday  
October 27th at 7:00 PM in the Rectory 

  



 
HOLY ROSARY-OCTOBER: 
During the month of October, the month of Holy Rosary, there will be the Recitation of the Rosary every evening 
at 19h00 (7 p.m.) in the Presence of the Blessed Sacrament. The special intention is for Our Lord to provide 
priestly and religious vocations in our diocese of Gatineau. It will be in St. Aloysius church. We need to pray for 
vocations. Please come and bring your children. Hoping to see you; the Lord counts on your presence. And, as 
you know, Jesus never   refuses his dear Mother Mary when we are sincere and humble of heart in our prayer. 
John and Marie Cook 
 
.HARVEST SUPPER:   The Harvest Turkey Supper at OLV Church hall will be held on  
October 25, 2013. Raffle tickets are available after Mass at St. Malachy and  
Our Lady of Victory Churches. 
The schedule for the evening is as follows: 
Cocktails: 4:30 pm 
Dinner:     6:00 pm  
Adults:      $20.00 
Children:   $10:00 (6-12 years old) 
Children under 6 are FREE 

 
CEREAL BARS:  We will be collecting cereal bars next Sunday, October 20th, for the Buckingham Elementary 
School. Many children are coming to school without breakfast. Therefore your continued support and food 
donations are very much appreciated. 
 
FUND RAISER FOR CANCER RELAY:  Thanks for making our cancer fundraiser a success. We are off to a 
great start to the 2014 Relay for life. 
Together we will find a cure for all cancers. 
The Robitaille Team. 
 
OUR LADY OF VICTORY TEA.  Our annual Christmas Tea will be held this year on  
December 07, from 1:30 to 3.30 pm. It is not too early to think about your baking for the bake sale and food 
tables. There will also be a Craft Table. All donations of Christmas crafts will be appreciated. 
 

 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

Oct. 05-06(Sunday)  $513.00 $303.00 
Oct. 05-06 (Support) $276.00 $205.00 
   


